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SEMINOLE CbUNTY 

FLORIDA'S NATURAL CHOICE 

WEKIVA GOLF CLUB FAQ 

What happens now that the Seminole County Board of County 
Commissioners (BCC) approved the agreement of sale for the 
Wekiva Golf Club on December 14th, 2021? 

1. The closing date is scheduled for December 20th, 2021. 

2. The BCC has approved a management agreement with Down To 
Earth Golf Facility Services (dte.golf) for the Wekiva Golf Club, so there 
will be no interruption in service. Wekiva Golf Club will honor all 
reservations, memberships, and rentals. 

3. A Wekiva Golf Club Fund has been established to cover all annual 
operating expenses. 

Will the County update the surrounding communities on the status of the 
property? 
County staff plan on holding community meetings for the Wekiva Golf Course by 
Spring 2022. 

Where can I find more information? 
For the latest updates, please visit seminolecountyfl.gov/wekiva 
For questions, comments or concerns, please call Leisure Services at 407-664-2001. 


